
 
 

There was no kindergarten functioning in the Gangura village over 17 years. The children were 
deprived of a pre-school education for years. We could officially open and bless the kindergarten on 

November 8, 2013. The first 40 children may attend the kindergarten. 
 

 
Welcome reception of guests with bread and salt.   

The Permanent Representative of the German 
Embassy in Moldova, Dr. Thomas Weithöner, is 

welcomed according to Moldovan tradition.  
       

    
 
   
 
   

 
Mrs. Larisa Ilascu, our local coordinator, thanks to all 
sponsors for their great commitment and care for the 
children of the commune Gangura.  
 
 
 

 
A representative of the parents expresses her sincere 

gratitude for the opening of the kindergarten. The little 
ones will receive a good education and the parents may 

works without a hitch.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
The local orthodox priest blesses the kindergarten.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

The president of the district Ialoveni cuts the red tape 
together with the mayor of the commune Gangura. 

 
 
 

 
 
The children and their parents are happy that the 
kindergarten was opened. 
 
 
 

November 8, 2013 


